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Welcome Party for Janice and Jesper

Welcome Party Details for our exchange students,
Janice and Jesper

When: Tuesday, October 1, 4:00-6:00

Where: Icicle Village Resort, Snow Lakes Room

Park by the basketball courts in the back of the resort for easy access to the Snow
Lakes Room.

Non-alcoholic drinks will be available, but you can bring your own wine or beer.

This is a Pot-Luck featuring your all-time favorite American classic dishes!

http://maps.google.com/maps?q=47.592600000,-120.667930000
https://www.ismyrotaryclub.org/EMailer.cfm?ID=801266969
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Thank you to our Leavenworth Rotary Volunteers!

Thank you to so many of our members who volunteered in the community the last
couple of weeks. Leavenworth Rotary members contributed many hours of their time
to the Highway Cleanup, spreading gravel at the Rattlesnake Trail project,
maintaining and planting at the Leavenworth Rotary Pollinator Garden, painting
over graffiti on the Enchantment Park sign, and helping park buses at the Autumn
Leaf Festival.

Thank you for all you do to represent us well
throughout the community!
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Pollinator Garden Updates

Deb Schnellman is heading up the effort to maintain and
add new plants to our Leavenworth Rotary Pollinator
Gardens. The garden across from Gustav's has been weeded
and cleaned up, the sprinkler system adjusted, the Rotary
sign added, and the planting of new plants has begun.

Thank you to Mountain Meadows who donated many plants,
and to Deb and Jim Schnellman, John Fishburne, and friend,
who planted the donations. Such a lovely garden now!

Program this Week

Hiep Nguyen, pickleball expert and aficionado, will be our speaker this week. He will
be explaining the popularity and rules of the game, and the interest in expanding this
sport within our own community.

https://www.ismyrotaryclub.org/EMailer.cfm?ID=801267026
https://www.ismyrotaryclub.org/EMailer.cfm?ID=801267044
https://www.ismyrotaryclub.org/EMailer.cfm?ID=801267001


Thank You to our Speakers Last Week
Thank you to James Munly from Evergreen Mountain Bike
Alliance and General Manager of the Leavenworth Winter
Sports club, Teresa Disher, Director of Operations from
Cascade School District, and Tracey Edou for presenting us
all with the progress of the Rattlesnake Hill Trail project.

To listen to their presentation, click here.

Save the Date

Our Fellowship Chair, Heidi Kuhn, has
announced:

Our Holiday Party will be December 10th!

More details coming soon.

Membership Posts on Facebook
Our Public Image Chair, Deb Schnellman, would like us all to participate in a District
program where we feature each club member in a post on our Facebook page. Deb
will be presenting more information about this project to the club, but please start
thinking about what you would like to have on your Facebook post.

She is asking that each member submit the following to:
leavenworthwarotary@gmail.com

- A picture of yourself

- Answers to the following questions:

1. Favorite Thing About Rotary
2. Favorite Feel Good Movie
3. Book You are Currently Reading
4. Hobbies
5. Best Vacation

Thank you in advance for your help with this project!

https://us02web.zoom.us/rec/share/va7pfuB-I71P7M9LqOkl5tTfAq9jXrRnsrHKyFjfkenIbx12C3YzFEMO9ABKwGO6.F5qUzsafe9pJIcOv?startTime=1727465513000
mailto:leavenworthwarotary@gmail.com


News From Co-President Kiffen

Hello Rotarian family,

Wow, there has been a LOT going on this week, RLI on Sat.
morning, The parade on Sat. afternoon, itâ€™s that time of

year. Getting ready for weather change that is just around the corner, picking and
putting away fruit or gardens for winterâ€¦yes there is a lot going onâ€¦

But I want to take a moment to thank the people that dug in and helped in some way,
sometime this last busy week. ANYONE that has done something this week or month,
please stand up in the meeting and tell us about it, let us know what we missed out
on. Take pride in the fact that you were involved in some way.

That caused me to think, what are we doing individually that makes us want to be a
part of this club? Ask yourself, am I actively involved on a committee? Or am I
helping my committee come up with ways to be involved in helping others and in
being a dynamic club that others want to be involved in?

What is Rotary to me personally? What do I want out of Rotary?

At the beginning of this Rotary year, I asked what does â€œRinoâ€​ mean in Rotary?

â€œRotary In Name Onlyâ€​â€¦.ouch, ask yourselfâ€¦am I one of those? We need
everyone to
be actively involved if we are going to be the dynamic â€œgetâ€™r doneâ€​ club that
makes a
difference in our community and in the worldâ€¦.and that excites others to want to be
a
part of this group that makes a difference. So, be the one that fires up your group, or
committee that you are in. Get together and brainstorm, come up with ideas of what
you, or all of us can do to make a difference in our community and the world. We
CAN and DO make a difference that others will see and want to be involved in. We
together can do this.

â€œHe profits most who serves bestâ€​

Polio Awareness Day is October 24

World Polio Day is a time for Rotary members, public
health advocates, and all who want a world free from polio
to come together, recognize our progress in the fight to end
polio, and talk about the actions we need to take in order to

end polio for good.



Library Book Sale
Mahala Murphy-Martin shared this information with the club
regarding the Friends of the Leavenworth Library Used Book
Sale to promote literacy in our community:

October Birthdays

Gustavo Montoya - October 18
Steve Helmick - October 23
Gary Schuster - October 24
Mike McComas - October 24
Joel Walinski - October 25

Mary Scheibler - October 29



Weekly Meeting Zoom Link

If you cannot join us in person, the ZOOM link is listed below:
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/84344654802

Password: Rotary

Rotary Club of Leavenworth Contact Info
If you wish to contact the Rotary Club of Leavenworth by mail, our address is:

Rotary Club of Leavenworth
P.O. Box 532

Leavenworth, WA 98826

https://us02web.zoom.us/j/82511774021?pwd=eWlVS2VRUDh2MCs4OURzdWE3d2laQT09
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/84344654802
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